
Vice President
Business and Finance .

THE UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN
OFFICES OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRA'I'ION

Madison 6

November 3, 1961

Mr. Ward Ross
Managing DirectCll."
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation
$06 North Walnut street .

. Madis on $. Wisconsin

Dear Ward:

Thank you for your letter of October 2$.

You will recall that the proposal we made to Nm was
prepared by you and Bill Hendrickson. If you agree with the
modifications suggested by Bob Underhill, it seems to me we
might consider too preparation of an amended request to Nm.

You:: very ~:// ...

c:;/~.<-~~ .
A. W. Peterson, Vice President ­
Business and Finance

AWP:r

Trust Officer


